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28th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are really excited to be in a position to start the school choir again this 
term.  
 
Due to the changes in government guidance, we can offer this opportunity to 
children from across Years 3 to 6.  
 
We hope to be able to offer a place to all interested children, but, should 
demand be very high, we will pick names from a hat in the first instance. If 
your child is unsuccessful, there will be a waiting list. 
 
Choir will take place every Tuesday, starting straight after school at 3:20pm. 
The first session will be on Tuesday 15th March. Pick up will be from Gate 5 
at 4pm. 
 
If your child wishes to participate, please complete the School Choir Register 
of Interest form by 4pm on Friday 4th March. The form will ask you to indicate 
collection arrangements for your child at the 4pm pick up. 
 
Should your child be offered a place, we will confirm this via email next week. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mrs Nurdin and Miss Chambers 
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